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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] FOAA
1 message

Jennifer Bodenrader <joplinfan69@hotmail.com> Sun, Oct 8, 2023 at 8:59 AM
To: Christopher Record <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org>, "debra.lane@capeelizabeth.org"
<debra.lane@capeelizabeth.org>, "Bagdasarian, David" <dbagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org>,
"cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Dear Dr. Record,

On social media this weekend, Mary Ann Lynch described parents and school staff's firsthand
experiences with the impacts of mold, lead in the classroom water, and vermin as "urban
legends". Even after being provided with the attached publicly available mold report that
resulted in disruptive class evacuations, parent concerns were further classified by Mary Ann
Lynch as "myths". 

For any and all information provided to Mary Ann Lynch in writing or verbally regarding any
issues about our schools, please also include me in all releases of information.

Thank you very much for your transparency, your dedication, your hard work and for your
inclusion of me in all FOAA requests by Mary Ann Lynch. 

Sincerely,
Jen

Jennifer Bodenrader
35 Brentwood Road

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
---
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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